
   

 
March 22, 2024 

 
 
 
Parents and Guardians, 

 
Congratulations to the West Mifflin Area Music Department and all the student 
performers on a great concert on Wednesday evening at their annual Music in Our 
Schools Concert.   

Thank you to all the parents and students who came out to the Bunny Hop at the 
Middle School this week. 

Reminder March 28 is an early dismissal for students.  The District hopes everyone 
has a relaxing and restful spring break.  School will resume on Tuesday, April 2.   

Parents you should have received your child’s report card by this time; if not 
please contact your child’s school counselor. 

Parents, please visit the District’s calendar on the webpage for a listing of all the 
different events.  

Please mark your calendars.  The District is scheduled for an in-service day on 
Monday, April 8.  Students do not report.   

Also, students and staff will be working remotely on Tuesday, April 23, due to the 
primary election. 

Thank you and have a great weekend. 
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